(Insert Date)
Dear 

The Chicago North Action Team needs your help! We are a group of service providers and community representatives from the North and Northwest side of Chicago who care about children and families.  
Our Action Team is working to address some of the community factors impacting families that may eventually lead to involvement with the Department of Child and Family Services (DCFS) or a private child welfare agency. Our goal is to keep more children home safely with their families. We need your help to reach this goal!

Attached is a survey that asks about the strengths and needs of families in your community. By filling out this survey, you will help us understand the experiences of families and the services that could help families better meet their needs. Your opinion is important and will help us improve services in North and Northwest Chicago.

· Section A asks for demographic information to help us identify particular characteristics of our community. 
· Section B asks about the resources available to families in your community. 
· Section C asks families about their experiences with the DCFS and child welfare agencies. You will only complete Section C if you have been involved in DCFS or a private child welfare agency.
Your participation in this survey is completely voluntary and will be kept confidential.  . When we write or talk about the results of this survey, we will not reveal any personal information. We will only make summaries of the results. Please do not write your name on this survey.
Thank you for your help in making a difference in the lives of children and families! 
Sincerely, 


Jennifer Caruso and John Czarnecki
Chicago North Action Team
Please return survey to:


______________________________________________








